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Dear Parents/Carers,          16th April 2024 
 
As part of this term’s activities and to enhance the learning experience of the children, we have 
planned for Y5/6 children to visit The National Space Centre in Leicester on Monday 20th May.  
 
The coaches will leave school promptly at 8:15a.m. and will return approx. 4:45p.m.  The children 
should wear school uniform, including a suitable waterproof coat.  Please send a packed lunch 
including a small snack and drink for on the way home, however no fizzy drinks allowed. The children 
will not require any spending money.   
 
The cost of the visit which includes the coach of £15.00, plus entrance fees and insurance of £9.00, 

will be a total of £24.00. We are asking that all parents make a contribution of £22.00; your 
contribution to cover this cost would be much appreciated.  I should add that if insufficient full 
contributions are received, it may put the visit in jeopardy. 
 
Please remember, do not order a hot meal for the day. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below ensuring all medical and contact details requested are 
provided. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
D. Pilsworth 
Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Please return to school by Monday 22nd April 2024 at the latest. 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………………….……………………Class……………..……………………………. 
 
I give/do not give permission for my child to take part in the trip to The National Space Centre on 
Monday 20th May 2024. 
 
I enclose a contribution to cover the cost of ………………………… 
 
Medical information relevant to the day at The National Space Centre: 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………………….………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency telephone contact for the day:…………………………………………………………………………….…………. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………….……….Date …………………………………



 

The John Harrox Primary School 
Broad Lane, Moulton, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE12 6PN 

 Telephone 01406 370426   

 enquiries@johnharrox.lincs.sch.uk  

Head Teacher: Mr. D. Pilsworth 
 

 
 
               

 


